
Dear Friends! 

Now that 2024 is coming to its end, we can look back on an exciting year with a lot of new treatments 
to the benefit of our patients as well as meetings with a chance to meet new friends. 

First of all, the most exciting news - which in reality is old news – is that the 36th Nordic Congress 
of Dermatology and Venereology in Helsinki is close. Do mark the dates in your calendar and let us 
all meet in May in Helsinki. 

You will find the exciting program on the webpage https://ncdv2025.org/ and I urge you all to 
participate, to learn, and most importantly to make new friends and have a wonderful time. 

This year we also had the opportunity to have another Young Investigators Meeting at the EADV in 
Amsterdam in September. It was a huge success, and we hope we can be able to repeat again next 
year. Thank you to all the volunteers and all the participants. This is what NDA is all about. 

https://ncdv2025.org/


We also had the pleasure to award two research scholarships to Laura Suoniemi  for the project 
Thermal imaging in the diagnostics of atypical ulcers and skin grafting as a treatment for atypical 
ulcers and Jesse Karppinen Subcutaneous and retinal arteriolosclerosis in Martorell ulcer. 
Congratulations to you both. Remember there will be a new application around next year. 

Finally, the NDA lectures have been held and has also been a great success. Thank you to 
the lectures, both those who have given their lectures and those who are still in the pipeline. 

With that I would like to thank everybody who has been active in NDA, and a special thanks to 
the organizing committee of the NCDV in Finland. 

On behalf of the board, I would like to wish you all a merry Christmas and a happy new year 

Christian Vestergaard
President of the NDA 




